Friday, 11 September 2020

Dear Parents,

Congratulations to Primary 5 who celebrated the Sacrament of Reconciliation on Wednesday. We were very proud of them and it was a lovely rewarding experience.

Due to the current government guidance on large gatherings, we are restricted to numbers who can attend our celebration of First Holy Communion on Saturday 26th September. Only the communicant and parents are able to attend. Unfortunately, we cannot extend this to siblings and extended family.

We hope to broadcast this Ceremony live on our Facebook page – details to follow.

In correspondence to all parishes throughout the island of Ireland, Archbishop Eamon Martin has recommended and encouraged all adults to wear face coverings at all Masses and liturgical celebrations, along with maintaining a safe social distance throughout the Ceremony.

We would ask that no photographs be taken during the Ceremony.

Thank you in advance for your kind co-operation.

anal Deeran

We look forward to this long awaited celebration for our Primary 5 children.

Yours sincerely

Mr Donal Keenan PRINCIPAL